



Dear Valued Client,

As the premier provider of Occupational Medicine in South and Central Texas, Texas MedClinic (TMC) makes every effort to provide your employees with quality service and with cost-effective care. We appreciate the opportunity to serve your employees' healthcare needs and thank you for your continued support.

Each year, TMC performs a review of pricing for various services compared to our cost of providing these services. While we were able to absorb some of our cost increases in 2023, we will be increasing our Employer Paid Services (EPS) pricing by 4% effective January 1, 2024.

TMC continues to be one of the leading providers of Occupational and Work-Related Injury care in South and Central Texas. As a testament to our conservative approach, we are recognized as one of the preferred medical providers by the largest worker's compensation insurer in Texas.

We are always available to answer any questions you may have about our services. Please contact the Business Development Department at businessdevelopment@texasmedclinic.com. One of our Client Service Specialists will reply to your inquiry ASAP. As always, our physicians, providers, and staff are committed to providing your employees with the highest quality care and your company with outstanding customer service.

Sincerely,

Blair Andera

Blair Andera
Director of Occupational Medicine Services
Blair.andera@ccpartners.com

www.texasmedclinic.com

San Antonio • Austin • New Braunfels • Round Rock • Pflugerville • SE Texas

Select locations Open 24 Hours

Business Office • 13722 Embassy Row • San Antonio, TX 78216